
Douglas Morten 
 
Please take more time and effort in studying the immediate and future impacts of using
Imidaclopride to control the invasive burrowing shrimp species attacking the oysters

in Willapa Bay and Grays Harbor. The Environmental Impact Statement of 2015 needs to be
updated, as often products are released into the environment only to find

they are doing more harm that good. These studies take time. Please do not allow this chemical
until it's safety is proven.

Thank you
 


